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Harvest Festival 2022

15.9.22

Dear Parent/Carer,

This year for Harvest Festival we are going to be donating food to organisations or people in our local community. To help us to do this, could the children bring a food donation to school on Friday, 14th October. 
Donations could be cans or packets of food, (No perishable, frozen food or fresh food Please!). 

Children are able to come to school in Non-Uniform this day. 

Wednesday, 19th October is our Special Harvest Festival Lunch, the menu will be sent out separately.

On Friday, 21st October we will be holding our Harvest Festival Assembly and all donations will then be shared with people in our community later that day. If you would like to nominate somebody – please complete and return the form below.

Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Mr R. Chandler
Headteacher

HARVEST  FESTIVAL	  

NAME …………………………………………………….………    Class ……………… 

Name of nominated person…………………………………………………………………

Signed ………………………………………………….    Date ………………………….
Success-everyone, everyday
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